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have .Just told you that this is an attempt to try and 
provide you with some assistance when you have a bill 
before you that requires new licensing. You can use it 
for a group that comes before you and asks you to intro­
duce a bill to require new licensing for a group. It 
is a form of assistance to you individually to use as 
you see fit. The second page deals with what other 
states have done in terms of professional licensure to 
try and stem the tide of increasing licensure in those 
states, which is also the case here in Nebraska. So it 
identifies for you what other states are doing, and 
again, other states are taking much more heavy handed 
approaches and this resolution is a much more reasonable 
step to take I think at this time for Nebraska. And then 
finally the last couple of pages go through a number of 
different occupations now licensed In the State of 
Nebraskas just for your information so you know where 
we stand in a general sense in licensure in this state. 
That, very briefly, is the status of the resolution and 
I will be glad to answer questions and encourage your 
support for the resolution.

PRESIDENT: The Chair recognizes Senator Haberman.

SENATOR HABERMAN: Mr. President, I have a question of
you.

PRESIDENT: Of me?

SENATOR HABERMAN: Yes. What weight or bearing or affect
does a resolution like this have upon the Legislature?

PRESIDENT: I don’t know that it is important that my
view means anything but it is pretty much as Senator 
Wesely said. It is a statement of setting the tone for 
what the Legislature believes the people of the State of 
Nebraska ought to see the sentiment of that Legislature 
on that day. That is about all it is. It is no, in 
fact, law cr anything like that.

SENATOR HABERMAN: A question of Senator Wesely.

PRESIDENT: Senator Wesely, will you respond to a question
SENATOR WESELY: Yes.

SENATOR HABERMAN: Are you anticipating by any chance,
Senator Wesely, of trying to make this a rule or regula­
tion of the body?

SENATOR WESELY: No, actually not. My anticipation is


